
  

SCOOP4C Newsletter 

Dear stakeholder community,  

Welcome to the SCOOP4C project!  

We will work hard in order to explore the implementation of the once-only 

principle on a cross-border European level for citizens and hope to soon be able 

to welcome you to our stakeholder community.  

In order to discuss the once-only principle to its fullest extent and how it can 

make lives for citizens easier when interacting with public administrations, we 

welcome your comments and ideas in our community forum. 

If you have any questions, concerns, feedback for us - please let us know!  

See you soon,  

The SCOOP4C project team   
 

SCOOP4C kick-off 
workshop took place 
in Koblenz! 

The SCOOP4C project was 

successfully kicked off at a 

workshop from 30th 

November to 2nd December 

2016. Host of the kick-off session was the coordinator of the project - University 

Koblenz-Landau, Germany.  

SEE MORE  

 

 

https://scoop4c.eu/blog/scoop4c-kick-workshop-took-place-koblenz


Stakeholder workshop 
planned for the future  

We want to engage with all the 

relevant stakeholders of the once-

only principle and are therefore 

planning many workshops to discuss 

how once-only can become a reality 

in the EU.   

SEE MORE  

 

 

 

 

Stay up to date  

We will keep you updated 

on all once-only related 

news across the European 

Union. Find out this week 

how Malta, Austria and 

Estonia are using the OOP 

to share data!   

SEE MORE  
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https://scoop4c.eu/register
http://ec.europa.eu/social/main.jsp?catId=738&langId=en&pubId=8055&furtherPubs=yes
https://www.facebook.com/SCOOP4C/
https://twitter.com/Scoop4C
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/13506477
https://www.facebook.com/SCOOP4C/
https://twitter.com/Scoop4C
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/13506477


  

 

This e-mail has been sent to [[EMAIL_TO]], click here to unsubscribe. 

DE 
 

 

https://app.mailjet.com/template/293064/%5b%5bUNSUB_LINK_EN%5d%5d

